Board of Zoning Appeals meeting 11/19/13

7:00 PM - Called to order by President Roy Middendorf
Voice Roll taken-members present by voice vote-David Leas, Roy
Middendorf, Jim Biles, Kevin Fleetwood, and Steve Moore present.
Minutes were distributed from previous meeting. Jim moved to accept and
Steve seconded. It was approved unanimously by voice vote.

Tim Reece (absent) requested approval to include temporary storage of wrecked cars on present lot on 1010 West Main Street. It is not intended to be a junkyard. Jim moved to approve and Kevin seconded with the following stipulations:

a-Fence should be painted all one color and with 8' gate and completed by 2/19/14

b-Evergreens should be planted maximum 10' apart and done by 5/19/14 c-Any chain link fence portion should have slats

d-Only access should be from Washington Street Request was passed unanimously by voice vote.

Meeting adjourned by President Roy Middendorf at 7:15 PM		
	Secretary	President